
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th December 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We hope that you are all keeping well and that you are getting ready for what will be a well-deserved 
Christmas Break. 
 
Parents’ Association AGM 
The secretary of the Parents Association has asked that you receive this information: 
 

You are invited to the Loreto Parents’ Association AGM meeting on Wednesday 16th December 
2020 at 7pm, via Zoom.  Please go to your daughter’s Year Group Team to get the details of this 
Zoom meeting. 

 
You are all encouraged to join this zoom meeting. 
 
School Calendar 
Please see the up-to-date school calendar at this link.  We close for Christmas Holidays on Tuesday 22nd 
December at 12 noon and we re-open on Wednesday 6th January at 8:55am. 
 

We hope that all members of the Loreto Clonmel community have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Anne Mc Grath,     Sarah Rice,     
Principal      Deputy Principal  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/
http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/CALENDAR-for-2020-2021-.pdf


HSE Advice 
Further information on COVID-19 is available at HPSC: and GOV.ie  

or phone Public Health South East at 056 7784142 or HSE Live at 1850 24 1850 
 

 

https://www.hpsc.ie/
https://www.gov.ie/en/

